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Comments: I believe that the forest service should be first for wildlife.  With E-Bikes being made to go faster,

Wildlife will be impacted more because people will be able to travel deeper into their territory. This ability will

cause more conflicts between people and wildlife and I feel that the forest service should side with wildlife

because they have no other place to live or raise their families.  E-bikes should be restricted to designated

locations which will minimize the damage they do to the landscape.  This is their world and we need to respect

their homes. Please limit the paths that e-bakes can use for travel or recreation.

 

Donna 


